
From: Brenda Jenks   

Sent: 21 September 2019 17:35 

To: Northampton Gateway <NorthamptonGateway@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 

Subject: TR05006 Northampton Gateway 

 

Re Secretary of State’s request for comments 

 

Regn: 20010908 

 

Dear Sirs, 

I have read the applicants response to the request for comments by the Secretary of State on the 

impact on air quality of construction work for the Northampton Gateway Project. 

 

I am a resident of Milton Malsor which is within 1/2 mile from the site. Even though I am a lay 

person I find it difficult to understand that the developer can claim that construction work will have 

a ‘negligible’ impact on my community.  

Emissions from dust will be carried across the surrounding area regardless of wind direction.  

 

This application will impact severely on the locality if it is approved by Government. The period of 

construction must seriously affect the health of people living in very close proximity. A development 

of this size does not fit into a rural area.  

 

I urge the Minister of Transport to understand & appreciate the grave concerns of myself and the 

local community. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Brenda Jenks  

--  

Brenda 

 




